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Legislative persons. I respect and appreciate your time in reading my objection. I am 

against placing a mixed use waste processing station anywhere in the county that 

has the potential to expose noxious substances and potentially hazardous 

substances to the air or water. Our county is already inundated with toxic waste from 

the homeless camps and other irresponsible people and practices. I don’t think that 

we currently use facilities designed to take specific waste products. I believe that this 

is due to excessive regulation and fees. I think it would be a better use of resources 

streamline current regulations and fees before we jump into placing a facility in an 

area that is prone to flooding and potentially causing our water supply and waterways 

to become contaminated. 

Sincerely  

Julie Erlei  

 


